OUR LADY QUEEN OF PEACE PARISH
3222 S. 29™ STREET i
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PHONE: 414-672-0315 FAX: 414-672-0441
EMAIL: gspitz@olgpmke.org

City Plan Commission
809 North Broadway
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3617 |

February 20, 2012
Dear Mr. Rocky Marcoux

On behalf of the parishioners of Our Lady Queen of Peace, | thank the
commission for the notice of a public hearing regarding file number 111300
zoning change requested by Southgate Outlet LLC.

At this time, with only the knowledge presented in the commission notice of
February 16, 2012, the parish corporation of Our Lady Queen of Peace has no
objection to the re-zoning of the indicated site for the development of a two-
tenant commercial building.

We would appreciate being kept abreast of any further developments or
decisions on the part of the commission.
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